
NPC Fire Science Advisory Committee 

March 22, 2017 1:00p.m. 

NATC, Taylor Arizona 

Minutes of the Meeting 

 

Call to Order:  Stuart Bishop at 1:02 p.m. 

Attendance:  Stuart Bishop, Danneel Elkins, Bill Solomon, Carrie Jordan (NAVIT), Brian Pumley 
(Timber Mesa FMD), Clay Wood (Timber Mesa FMD) 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

Internet courses have been approved, starting Fall of 2017.  Online courses should help students obtain 
certifications as well as help enrollment numbers.  With the internet courses being approved, four of the 
courses will be offered Fall 2017 with the remaining three Spring of 2018.  After the first year, the 
internet courses will follow the two year degree schedule. 

FRS enrollment for Fall 2016 and Spring 2017 was good!   

NATC and NPC have obtained insurance coverage for all FRS courses, beginning Fall of 2017. 

NPC has received a new gas prop.  Training for use of prop is scheduled on April 12, 2017 at noon. 

 

NATC UPDATE 

NATC is discussing a tiny house construction project to be built on site with construction students 
building project.  The NATC continues to be busy, for access to calendar please visit natc.info 

 

ROUND TABLE  

Carrie Jordan verified that NAVIT attendance for 2017/2018 will be seven unexcused absences.  Stuart 
Bishop also reported that the NAVIT FRS SOG has been updated. 

 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS  

No items requested to be added to September 2017 meeting. 

 

Next Meeting will be held September 20, 2017. 

Adjournment:  1:45p.m.  


